
18. WESTERN BUS SERVICE REVIEW 
 
 The Committee considered a report on the above provided by Environment Canterbury and it was agreed that 

additional information on the extent of any delays to ordinary suburban bus services be sought from Environment 
Canterbury. 

 
 The City Streets Manager noted that both companies would like the opportunity to meet with the Committee to 

discuss ideas they have for improving intersections for buses and it was agreed that they should attend the March 
2001 meeting of the Committee. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


